PTA SEPT NEWSLETTER SEPT 2025

This term....

EVENTS THIS TERM

This term starts with non-school uniform day on <u>Friday 19th Sept</u>. Please bring a bottle of alcohol or sweets/ chocolate (these will be collected at the gate by the PTA in the morning) to be used at our Tombola on Saturday 4th October at the Harvest Fair.

We will be hosting our first Family Bingo Saturday 15th November!

The Grotto will be back at the Pulborough Christmas market on Friday 5th December, which we are really looking forward to again!

Just before we break up for the Christmas break we will have our school Discos on Wednesday 17th December which are always super popular!

GET INVOLVED!

If you want to get involved in the PTA for any of the events join us at our AGM on Thursday 16th October or send us an email pta@stmarysprimarypulborough.co.uk



Links/ other fundraising

EASYFUNDRAISING.ORG.UK

Search Friends of St Mary's CofE (Aided) Primary School Pulborough

MYNAMETAGS.COM

Use code 32231 at check out

CLOTHES RECYCLING

Use the green clothes bin in the staff car park to recycle your clothes

SELL YOUR HOME WITH MARTIN LUNDY-LESTER



Reminders

AGM - Thursday 16th Oct at 3:30pm in the school hall



Upcoming 25/26

- Non-uniform 19/09
- Harvest fete 04/10
- Family Bingo 15/11
- Grotto 05/12
- Christmas Disco 17/12